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VIRTUAL ASSEMBLY
Congratulations to all the rosette winners this week.
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Georgia Reid	 Arham Adeel

Jack Reid	 Kris (Acorns)

Blaze Ince	 Asa Podmore

Bethany Shephard	 Khya Hunter-Mahon

Nikol Kalidova	 Charlie O'Mahony

Emily Mucaj	 Tiegan Morrey

Reggie Sallis	 Year 5

Ellarose Mcquillan	 Lily Bancroft

Chesnee Anderson	 Tiggi AustinEXECEXEC
HEADHEAD
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Learning FocusLearning Focus

This week we have had a specific focus 
on the geography skills of fieldwork 
and using maps, globes and atlases. 
In History, we have looked at how Key 
stage 1 has developed their use of the 
historical vocabulary and in Key Stage 
2 we have had a focus on developing 
a secure chronological knowledge 
and use appropriate historical terms.  
We have been really impressed with 
the amount of coverage the children 
have been able to complete this 
year despite the 
challenges we 
have faced with 
the pandemic.  It 
has been lovely to 
see the children 
that have managed 
to go on trips 
that have had a 
geographical focus 
on fieldwork.  We have seen children 
using directional compasses and 
using these to make note of what they 
can see in each direction. This has 
resulted in children becoming more 
familiar with the compass points.  
Some children have even been able 
to consolidate their learning by using 
what they know to draw sketch maps.  

A very ‘sporty week’ here at William Stockton this week, where we saw lots of competition, 
teamwork and sportsmanship amongst our budding young athletes. All the teachers were 
very proud of everyone and the huge efforts that all the children went to. A special well 
done to the ‘Green Team’ in KS2 who managed the most points on the day and are now 
proud holders of the cup.
Parents please look on twitter where we have been able to upload some photos as we 
were not able to share the day with you.

CONGRATULATIONS
A huge congratulations to 
everyone across the federation 
as we have been presented 
with the ‘Investors in Families, 
Lockdown Award.’ The award 
is issued to settings that 
can demonstrate that they provided quality 
experiences and support for pupils and families 
throughout the pandemic. We are the 2nd 
school in Cheshire West to achieve the award 
and only the 4th in the whole country. This is 
a tremendous achievement and testament 
to our whole school community and how we 
have ‘pulled together’ during this pandemic. 
A special mention also to our pastoral team 
of Mrs Ackers, Mrs Qualye and Ms Mahon for 
submitting the paperwork for the award. 

Year 6 are 
looking forward 
to attending 
‘Crucial Crew’ 
on Friday 25th 
June where they 
will be learning 
all about 
keeping safe 
whilst out and 
about, and in 
the home. They 
will learn new 
skills which not 
only will help to 
keep them safe 
but others too.
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